
A MEETING WILL BE HELD ON "CAUCASUS AND AZERBAIJAN" IN İSTANBUL

AVİM

Bahçeşehir University International Leadership Application and Research Center (ULMER), 
in cooperation with Azerbaijan Strategic Research Center and Center for Eurasian Studies 
(AVİM in Ankara), is organizing a meeting on Caucasus and Azerbaijan between 13.30   ጀ 
15.30, on 27th of March, 2014. In the meeting that will be moderated by R. Ambassador 
Alev Kılıç, Mr. Thomas GOLTZ and R. Ambassador Candan AZER will make their 
presentations.

Both speakers will share their experience, observations and their general deliberation with 
regard to the region with the audience.

The meeting will be in English and no translation will be provided.
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